November 20, 2023

Rotary Club of Wichita Falls #1814
Stacie Cook

PO Box 4728

Wichita Falls, Texas 76308-0728

Dear Stacie,

On behalf of the Boys & Girls Clubs of Wichita Falls and the children we
serve, please know how grateful we are for you and your loyal support.

The Boys & Girls Club was established in 1929 by concerned leaders of
the Wichita Falls Rotary Club to provide a safe, secure and enriching
program for young people with limited means and opportunity.

Over the decades, generous donors just like you, in partnership with the
Boys & Girls Clubs have impacted thousands of children by providing
meaningful youth development experiences that last a lifetime.

Your generosity and support empowers the Boys & Girls Clubs to
continue the Mission of inspiring and enabling all young people,
especially those who need us most, to realize their full potential as
productive, responsible and caring adults.

Our board and staff team appreciate your partnership and support — thank
you!

Gratefully,

ok -
%Lo/w\ C&W;{ e d

Randy Cgoper
Executive Director

RECEIPT OF CONTRIBUTION
Amount Received: $1,200.00 Date Received: 11/13/2023

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution.
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Remember the Boys & Girls Clubs of Wichita Falls in your will or estate plan






